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I am a Blue Mountains resident concerned about the implementation of future M4 tolls. M4 tolls 
were removed in 2010 with the promise of not being put up again. Keep the promise. This toll will 
have huge impacts on household budgets for working families right across Western Sydney and 
Blue Mountains. Many working families are already struggling to pay their bills and this toll will add 
up to their hardship. 


